
 
 
Councillor Pamela Marshall 
 
Pamela Marshall was elected in 2022 as a councillor in East Dunbartonshire for 
Kirkintilloch East North, Twechar and Waterside.  
 
Pamela was raised in council housing and is keen to see the continued development 
of Hillhead and Kirkintilloch, to improve the lives of those who live there and provide 
safe, reliable modern housing for generations to enjoy.  
 
As a member of the management committee, appointed by East Dunbartonshire 
Council, Pamela is delighted to have the opportunity to contribute to the decision 
making process that will make that happen.  
 


